
Solvay Elementary Celebrates First Responder Day

Solvay Elementary School recently hosted First 
Responder Day, giving students a unique and exciting 
opportunity to learn more about the everyday heroes 
who keep our community safe. Students had the 
chance to meet and talk with local first responders, ask 
questions about their jobs, and gain a better 
understanding of the important roles they play.

In addition to engaging conversations, students got a 
firsthand look at some of the equipment and vehicles 
used by emergency personnel. From police cruisers to 
fire trucks and ambulances, students explored the tools 
that help first responders do their jobs every day.

A very special thank you goes out to the Solvay Police 
Department, Solvay Fire Department, Geddes Police 
Department, AMR Ambulance, and Solvay 
Elementary’s own SRO, Officer Mark Werbeck, for 
making this day so memorable for our students. Their 
time, dedication, and service to the community are truly 
appreciated!


